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 Link C and Link P are highlighted in the layout plan above and the 

main works focus will be on completion of Link C over the coming 

weeks. 

 

 



 

 

 The aerial photograph below gives an indication of the progress over 

recent days by comparison with the aerial photograph included in 

last week’s update. In summary, safety barrier installation, public 

lighting installation, footpath construction are all progressing well and 

the final surfacing works required at Link C will get underway over 

the coming days. 

 

 

 

 

Ongoing works at Link C and Link P 
 

 

 We still hope to open Link C in February 2024 with date details to 

follow in future Updates. 

 

 



 

 

 Unfortunately, the waterproofing works required at Structure ST15 

on the N25 Eastbound (see photograph below) could not be 

progressed this week as planned due to the extremely low 

temperatures over recent days. We now hope to progress these 

works from approximately 8pm on Thursday the 25th of January 

2024 until the early afternoon of Sunday the 28th of January 2024. 

The N25 Eastbound will be reduced to one lane during this period 

and the works will be carried out on a 24-hour basis with a view to 

ensuring that the road reopens as planned on Sunday the 28th. 

These works are focused mainly on weekend working in order to 

minimise disruption to traffic but additional time should be allowed 

for journeys on this section of the N25 Eastbound during busy 

periods. 

 

 

 

 

Area highlighted shows the extent of bridge deck waterproofing required 



 

 

 Works associated with completion of expansion joints at the pre-

existing Interchange bridges are scheduled for completion on 

Monday the 22nd of January 2024. In order to complete the works 

the N25 Westbound will be reduced to one lane during off peak times 

on Monday the 22nd in the area shown on the layout plan below. 

 

 

 

 

Extent of upcoming off-peak lane closure on the N25 Westbound 
 

 

 From a programme point of view the works remain on track for the 

due date of February 2024 

 

 

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                  

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 
 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


